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10th June 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

NURSERY SPORT DAY 
     
The nursery sports day is on Monday 20th June. You are welcome to watch and support your 
child as they participate in their first ever sports day!  
 
Please drop your child to nursery as normal and then join us on the school field to cheer them 
on. The session will be as normal but morning children will be participating at 9:30 am and the 
afternoon children will be participating at 1:45 pm on the school field. Please make sure that 
your child is dressed appropriately for the event. Children need to wear suitable footwear with 
no laces or open toes, preferably trainers or plimsolls.  
 
If the weather is very warm, your child will need a water bottle and sun cream so please make 
sure you apply this before they come to school.  
 
Once the event is finished you can take your child home. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on our sports day.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Bashir 
 


